
 

© Copyright 2008 
Garmin Ltd. or its subsidiaries 

All Rights Reserved 
Except as expressly provided herein, no part of this document may be reproduced, copied, transmitted, disseminated, downloaded 
or stored in any storage medium, for any purpose without the express prior written consent of Garmin.  Garmin hereby grants 
permission to download a single copy of this document and of any revision to this document onto a hard drive or other electronic 
storage medium to be viewed and to print one copy of this document or of any revision hereto, provided that such electronic or 
printed copy of this document or revision must contain the complete text of this copyright notice and provided further that any 
unauthorized commercial distribution of this document or any revision hereto is strictly prohibited. 

 

 
 

SERVICE ADVISORY  
NO.:  0851 Rev A 

 

TO: All Garmin Aviation Service Centers and Owners/Operators of Garmin GMX 200 Units  

DATE: December 04, 2008 

SUBJECT: GMX 200 Display Color Shift  
 
 
AFFECTED PRODUCTS 
 
All GMX200 Series Units  
 
DESCRIPTION 
 
Garmin has identified an issue with the operation of GMX 200 Units: 
 
When the display backlighting is set to the maximum level and the GMX 200 is operating in high 
temperatures there may be a noticeable color shift to some of the colors displayed on the unit.  If a 
change in colors does occur, reducing the backlight intensity will resolve the issue.  
 
 
RESOLUTION 
 
To reduce the backlight intensity, press down on the “-” side of the power rocker switch located on the 
upper right of the unit, until the color shift is no longer apparent.  
 
 

 
 
 
Garmin and the FAA have concurred that this does not affect safety of flight. This condition will be 
corrected in upcoming display board software that will require the unit to be returned to the factory for 
installation and color calibration.  
 

 


